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MAS003929 MCL 24-02 

Circular Letter 

FROM: Maserati TSO     

TO: Maserati Network   

 

 

 

DATE: February 19, 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

 

We inform you that due to Cybersecurity constraints, the XP based systems can no longer 

support the vehicles with the “Powernet” electronic architecture. 

 

Therefore, the Maserati Quattroporte (M156) and Ghibli (M157) have been removed from the 

selection menu on the Maserati Diagnosi (MD) and will be no longer supported by the servers 

when using a MD tool, in alignment with the MD Virtual Machine on the MDEVO tools. 

 

All the Maserati vehicles will continue to be supported on the MDEVO tools (all generations). 

 
 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions, contact your Regional AfterSales Manager (RAM) or the Technical 

Support Helpdesk. MaseratiTechSupport@maserati.com. 

End of support for Quattroporte (M156) 

and Ghibli (M157) on MD 
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